Randy Sanders is the 2014 Ron Lamb Mission Service Award Recipient

Dr. Randy Sander’s dedication

to Christian missions and the
furthering of God’s kingdom
through dentistry has positively
impacted multitudes of dental
providers and patients around the
world for many years.

Randy leads dental mission work
overseas and has been very active
in the Christian Dental Society
for the past twenty-five years.

He has felt the call of God upon
his life to serve others and use
his gift of dentistry. Randy can
be heard to say, “Mission trips
changed my life and ultimately
every member of my family,

and many of the people in my
church ... | did teeth and pastors
shared the gospel.” Randy has
also been very active as a leader
and mentor in his local Church,
overseeing building projects,
teaching, and administrating.

Dr. Sanders took his mission
experiences and has shared
his Christian outreach passion
and expertise by helping lead
the Christian Dental Society
in encouraging, training, and

equipping dental missions. He is
a past President of the CDS and
has been an active Board Member
or Advisory Council member for
over twenty years. He shoulders
the huge responsibility of
managing, storing, organizing,
supplying, mailing, and teaching
others how to use the CDS
surgical and restorative kits

along with sterilization rentals for
mission trips around the world.
He has done this task without any
reimbursement, and has helped
hundreds of dental missions who
in turn have impacted thousands.

Dr. Randy Sanders has a gentle,

servant’s heart which is full of love

for our Savior. His enthusiasm
and willingness to help others
with dental missions or their
Christian walk is infectious.
His exemplary life serves as

a Christian witness worthy of
emulation.

The Dr. Ron Lamb award comes
with a $500 gift certificate
donated by Dr. Ron Lamb and
World Dental Relief. Thanks to Dr.
Lamb and WDR.
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Become Involved in the Mission of the Christan Dental Society

PO Box 296 * Sumner, TA 50674
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Promoting Christian Dental Tllowship
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Chnstlan Dental | Society

 Your dues spread the Good News!

Name

City

| State Ext. Zip Code

Phone Fax

E-Mail

| Would Like To Offer Extra Support To
CDS Efforts:

$25 $50 $75 $100

CDS ANNUAL DUES

Active Membership (voting)

Dentists (DDS, DMD) .........cc......... $195.00
Certified Dental Technicians............. $75.00
PhD in dental related areas............ $150.00
Dental Hygienists (RDH, DH) ........... $75.00
Corporate membership................... $250.00
Life Member Dentists................... $1,500.00

We are asking all CDS members

to please send in membership
dues in November. We are the only
volunteer organization which exists
to encourage, assist, and equip
dental missions world-wide, and
we thank you for your generous
support. We ask that all members
please help us find others to join
the CDS.

Dr. Monica Oliveira Hewitt &
Dr. Scott Hewitt

CDS members will soon publish The
Christian Dental Society Portable
Dentistry Mission Manual, with all
profits going to the CDS. The CDS
Board voted to sponsor the book,

as there is a significant need for an
informative, well-referenced, updated,
and comprehensive dental mission trip
manual. A draft copy will be sent to any
CDS Member upon request. Everyone
who gives feedback, sends pictures, or
~ contributes in any way to the Manual
will be acknowledged, by name. Send
requests for the draft copy to Dr. Bob

. Christian Dental Society

Portable Dentistry
! Mission Manual

Al
| R
Compiled from the Experiences and
Expertise of Seasoned CO5 Members

The Christian Dental
Society Portable

'; $ Dentistry Mission Manual Meyer, at bdmeyer@comcast.net
Support Student Scholarship Program
. Associate Membership (non-voting) Reminder to Members
i Dental Students ..........ccoeveereeieennenn. $25.00
Membership applications and annual Hygiene Students .............c.cccocoo... $25.00 « Mark your calendar to join us at our annual CDS meeting, which will be
!f_ dues are best paid using our website, Dental TeChNiCIaNS e.voeeoeo $25.00 held at the ADA convention in Washington DC on November 5-7, 2015.
. ChristianDental.org, under membership. Dental Assistants $25.00 | * Have you visited our website www.ChristianDental.org and contributed to it? i
| Persons in Allied Areas..................... $25.00 I
Dues and memberships applications can i Contact Us [
: also be sent directly to: Fully Retired DDS, DMD................... $75.00 ! -
Christian Dental Society, Full-Time Missionary ....................... $25.00 Phone - (563) 578-8887 + PO Box 296 * Sumner, IA 50674 « cdssent@netins.net &
PO Box 296, Sumner, IA 50674 Support of Soc:|ety Projects .............. $ www.ChristianDental.org
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CDS News. Fall/Wlnter 2014- 2015

1o Carry Out Christs Great Commission (Through Dentists and Dentistry) - Matthew 28:19 5 20




CDS Booth at the ADA Exhibit Hall, San Antonio, TX 2014

CDS Members manned and
“womanned” the CDS information
booth at the ADA Exhibit Hall from
October 9-11, 2014. The booth
showed a portable sterilizer pot, a
portable dental operating unit, the
CDS portable chair, and featured
ideas on how to go about putting
together a portable dental mission
trip. Over 300 people stopped

to receive the CDS Membership
Brochure and three newsletters
from the past year. Thanks to
those who helped with the booth:
Gayle and Nita Cheatwood, Nancie
Yarbro, Judy Martin, Scott and
Monica Hewitt, Frank Cho, Katy
Barlow, Robert Liebler, and Bob
and Diane Meyer. All those who
showed interest in the CDS by
filling out an information form

will receive a letter from the CDS
encouraging participation.

Dick and Judy Martin brought
wonderful samples from their

“Dress a Girl Around the World”
collection to add color to the
CDS booth. The adorable and
unique dresses added another
ministry opportunity at the CDS
booth , informing inquirers on
“How a Simple Pillowcase Dress
Can Save a Child’s Life.”

For more information, see
DressaGirlAroundTheWorld.com

Will you help at a CDS booth at
a dental convention? Please let
Dr. Bob Meyer or Tina know if you
can help at a CDS booth in the
coming year—at the Greater New
York, Rocky Mountain, Hinman,
Anaheim, Texas, Florida, ADA

or other dental meetings. If you
would like to set up a booth, we
can send the items and coach
you on how to introduce dental
personnel to the CDS and
Portable Dental EQuipment.

Dr. Richard & Judy Martin

CDS Breakfast Event at the ADA Convention in San Antonio

The Historic Menger Hotel was
a beautiful setting for the 2014
meeting of the Christian Dental
Society (CDS). The CDS Board
voted last year to have CDS
events and the annual CDS
Board/Advisory Council Meeting
at the yearly American Dental
Association (ADA) Conference.

Thanks to Dr. and Mrs. Jody
Yarbro for arranging for the
evening dinner social for the CDS
functions. Dr. and Mrs. Bob Meyer
arranged for a free recruitment
breakfast, with an attendance

of around fifty members, family,
and friends. Dr. and Mrs. Richard
Martin opened the morning with
worshipful songs. A power-point
presentation by CDS President,
Dr. Bob highlighted the need for
dental missions and the unique
ways in which the CDS is reaching

Dr. James Carney and Dr. Jody Yarbro

many around the globe for the
cause of Christ. Prayers were
offered by CDS Past-President, Dr.
Jody Yarbro and President-Elect,
Dr. Monica Oliveira Hewitt.

CDS Members that were
acknowledged during the CDS
Presentation included: Dr. Robert
Liebler, Treasurer; Mrs. Tina
Wendel, Secretary; Dr. David
Moretz, EQuipment Manager;

Dr. Randy Sanders, Restorative
and Surgical Kits and Sterilizer
Manager; Dr. Ron Lamb, World
Dental Relief Director; Dr. John
Balikowski, Director of Ethiopia
Dental School; Dr. Jim Carney
and Dr. Bill Griffin, Jamaica
Dental Student Trips; Dr. Frank
Cho, Cambodia Dental Ministries;
and Dr. Gayle Cheatwood, who
developed our CDS dental chair
and spoke of ministry in Uganda.

Dr. Frank Cho and Dr. Katy Barlow

Significant Board Decisions

Dr. Randy Sanders, CDS Manager
of Surgical and Restorative

Kits, stated that CDS has
equipped 36 missions so far in
2014 (compared to 27 in 2013).
We need more surgical and
restorative kits, amalgamators,
and curing lights. Donations will
be accepted, and announcements
of these needs will be made

on the CDS Website and in
Newsletters. The CDS Board also
voted to give Dr. Sanders $1,000
each year to supplement current
instruments, as needed.

Dr. Gregory and Chantal Ellis

The CDS Board voted to add
Mark and Susan Curtis and
Paul Shada to the Advisory
Council. Mark and Susan Curtis’
business (www.CurtisGroup.
com) developed our CDS logo
and the CDS website. For no
charge, they now host the CDS
website, make updates, provide
emailing services, and produce
CDS brochures, newsletters,
and much more. The CDS is
grateful for their generous gifts,
and are excited to have them

on our Council.

Dr. Randy Sanders & Dr. Dave Moretz

Dr. Dave Moretz, the CDS
equipment manager reports the
CDS has thirteen Aseptico ADU-
04 dental units, ten Aseptico
Air Pac Il 110Volt compressors,
two Aseptico Air Pac Il 220 Volt
compressors, three Aseptico
AA74 220 Volt compressors, and
fifteen Cheatwood-designed
dental chairs. In 2013, CDS and
Dave supported twenty-four
trips, and so far, in 2014, there
have already been twenty-six
trips. The board discussed the
need for more self-contained
dental operating units.

Mr. Paul Shada, Dr. Jim Wolf, &
Dr. Robert Liebler

Paul Shada, now owns and
runs Bell Dental, and has
worked for many years on
the design and production of
portable dental equipment.
He will work with the CDS to
rent battery-operated hand-
pieces for mission work and
will also advise the CDS.
Paul’s expertise on

portable equipment will be
an excellent addition to

the Advisory Council.

A $25 fee for the administration
of CDS Designated Fund
Accounts will be charged when
an individual uses this method for
tax write-offs for mission trips.

If several trips are done by the
same individual, they will only
pay once per year.



